
Hawkins decisions Serrano to
wins  NABA-USA  Welterweight
title
Philadelphia, PA (April 2, 2018) – This Past Friday night,
Malik  Hawkins  remained  undefeated  by  winning  a  10-round
unanimous decision over Raymond Serrano to capture the NABA-
USA Welterweight title that headlined an action-packed 8 bout
card at The Fillmore in Philadelphia.

The sold-out show was promoted by Hard Hitting promotions.

Hawkins used his length to pick and land shots on the inside.
Hawkins raced to the early lead, but the veteran Serrano got
going in the middle rounds as he used his experience to get
himself back into the fight by winning scrums on the inside
and an occasional long right hand. Down the stretch, Hawkins
dug down deep and took control of the fight as seemed to be
the fresher fighter. Hawkins who had never been past seven
rounds, paced himself well against a tough Serrano, who never
showed any signs of retreating as the two stood and fought
until the final bell.

Hawkins of Baltimore, MD won by scores of 98-92, 97-93 and
96-94  to  raise  his  perfect  mark  to  13-0.  Serrano  of
Philadelphia was urged on by his loyal fan base, but fell just
short, and now drops to 24-5.

Heavyweight prospect Darmani Rock landed a hard right to the
body that dropped Ronny Hale down and out at 1:27 of round two
of their scheduled six-round bout.

Rock of Philadelphia is now 11-0 with 7 knockouts. Hale of
Austin, Texas falls to 4-12.

Good looking prospect Brandon Pizarro rebounded nicely from
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his  1st  professional  defeat  by  pounding  out  a  4-round
unanimous decision over Pablo Cupal in a lightweight fight.

Pizarro, 18 years-old of Philadelphia won by shutout scores on
all cards of 40-36, and is now 9-1. Cupul of San Diego is
9-24.

Samuel Teah dropped Orlando Rizo three times in the 1st round,
and their lightweight bout was stopped at 2:35 of that opening
frame.

Teah dropped Rizo with a right hand early in the round. He
followed that up with hard body shot that sent Rizo to the
canvas, and finished off Rizo with another right hand.

Teah of Philadelphia is now 13-2-1 with 6 knockouts. Rizo of
Managua, Nicaragua is 19-13.

Undefeated prospect Jeremy Cuevas got off the deck to come
back to win a six-round unanimous decision of Erain Cruz in a
super lightweight bout.

Early on it looked like it could have been a rough night for
Cuevas as he ate a perfect right hand that sent him to the
canvas in round two. A round later, Cuevas had blood dripping
from his nostrils, but the young veteran got himself together
and put his combinations together to come to take the rest of
the fight, and win by scores of 59-55 on all cards.

Cuevas of Philadelphia is now 8-0. Cruz of Ocala, FL is 4-5.

It  looked  like  undefeated  super  middleweight  Ronald  Ellis
would have a short night as he battered Taneal Goyco all over
the ring in the first round of their scheduled six-round bout.
Ellis continued to have Goyco in trouble throughout their
affair, and dropped Goyco with a right hand in round three.
Goyco hung tough, but took many power shots, and Ellis looked
impressive in winning by shutout scores of 60-53 on all cards.

Ellis of Lynn, MA is now 15-0-2. Goyco of Philadelphia 9-11.



Tramaine  Williams  won  a  six-round  unanimous  decision  over
Antonio Rodriguez in a featherweight bout.

Williams landed quick combinations, and cut Rodriguez over his
right eye in the final round.

Williams of New Haven, CT won by scores of 60-53, 59-55 and
58-56 to raise his mark to 15-0. Rodriguez of Mexico is 12-21.

Joey Alday, Jr. kept his knockout streak intact by stopping
Michael Crain at 1:28 of round three of their scheduled 4-
round junior middleweight bout.

Alday dropped Crain round two with a hard combination, and
finished him off with a hard left to the body in round three.

Alday of Odessa, Texas is now 7-0. Crain of Smyrna, DE is 1-2.

For the latest info at @hardhitpromo on Like us on Facebook
Follow us on Twitter View on Instagram or

Hardhittingpromotions.com

GH3 PROMOTIONS FIGHTERS LEROY
DAVILA,  KEENAN  SMITH
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UNDERCARD ON FRIDAY, JAN. 20
AT BALLYS ATLANTIC CITY HOTEL
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AND CASINO
ATLANTIC CITY (Jan.10, 2017) — GH3 Promotions undefeated up-
and-comers  LeRoy  Davila  and  Keenan  Smith  will  head  an
impressive list of prospects that will be featured in non-
televised action on Friday night, Jan. 20 at Ballys Atlantic
City  Hotel  &  Casino  that  will  precede  a  tremendous
quadrupleheader that will be televised live on ShoBox: The New
Generation card on SHOWTIME®.

In the 12-round main event, undefeated WBA No. 3-ranked super
bantamweight Adam Lopez (16-0-1, 8 KOs) will face the WBA’s
No.  4-ranked  Danny  Roman  (20-2-1,  7  KOs)  in  a  title
elimination  bout.

In the co-feature, undefeated super middleweight Ronald Ellis
(13-0-1, 1 NC, 10 KOs) will face off with Christopher Brooker
(11-2, 5 KOs) in an eight-round 168-pound matchup of ShoBox
veterans.

In another eight-round featured bout, former national amateur
champion Kenneth Sims Jr. (10-0, 3 KOs) and Emmanuel Robles
(15-1-1, 5 KOs) will clash in a matchup of promising, unbeaten
super  lightweights  making  their  ShoBox  debuts  in  their
toughest assignments to date.

In the opening bout of the telecast, undefeated bantamweight
Stephon Young (15-0-3, 6 KOs) takes on Elton Dharry (21-5-1,
14 KO’s) in an eight-round bout.

Davila (4-0, 2 KO’s) of New Brunswick, New Jersey will take on
fellow undefeated Anthony Taylor (4-0, 1 KO) of Warren, Ohio
in a six-round bantamweight bout.

Davila, a 2016 United States Olympic Alternate is beginning
his second year as a professional and is coming off a 4-round
unanimous  decision  over  Damon  Simon  on  Nov.  11  in
Philadelphia.
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Taylor, 25, has been a professional for two years, and is
coming off a third-round stoppage over Jajuan Gills last July
23 in Youngstown, Ohio.

Smith, of Philadelphia, has a record of 9-0 with 3 knockouts,
and will take on Marquis Hawthorne (4-5, 1 KO) of Waco, Texas
in a welterweight bout scheduled for six-rounds.

The 26 year-old Smith is a seven-year professional. In recent
bouts, he has stepped up the competition. He holds a second-
round knockout over previously undefeated Lavell Hadley (2-0).
In his last bout, Smith won an eight-round unanimous decision
over Benjamin Whitaker (10-1-1) on Nov. 6, 2015 in Las Vegas,
on ShoBox.

Hawthorne,  25,  is  a  two-year  pro  and  holds  a  win  over
previously undefeated Francisco Cruz (5-0). He will be looking
to break a three-fight losing streak, with the latest being a
four-round  unanimous  decision  to  undefeated  Jeremy  Nichols
(6-0) on Sept. 30 in Las Vegas.

Also seeing action in a 6-round bout is local favorite Anthony
“Juice” Young (14-2, 6 KO’s) of Atlantic City who will take on
James  Robinson  (4-5-4,  1  KO)  of  Brooklyn,  N.Y.,  in  a
welterweight  scrap.

Former  amateur  standout,  Darmani  Rock  (6-0,  4  KO’s)  of
Philadelphia will battle Solomon Maye (3-7-2, 3 KO’s) of New
Haven, Connecticut in a six-round heavyweight bout.

In four-round bouts, Hafiz Montgomery (3-1, 2 KO’s) of Toms
River, N.J. takes on Tracey Johnson (4-5-4) of Boston in a
cruiserweight battle; Jeff Lentz (5-1, 1 KO) of Lanoka Harbor,
N.J. will fight Jeff Souffrant (3-1, 1 KO) of Fort Lauderdale,
Fla. in a welterweight bout.

Tickets for the show, which is promoted by GH3 Promotions,
Kings Promotions in association with Thompson Boxing (the main
event) and Bally’s Atlantic City Hotel and Casino, are $125,



$100 $75 & $50 and can be purchased at www.ticketmaster.com or
calling 1-800-745-3000

Barry Tompkins will call the ShoBox action from ringside with
Steve Farhood and former world champion Raul Marquez serving
as expert analysts. The executive producer is Gordon Hall with
Richard Gaughan producing and Rick Phillips directing.

# # #

About ShoBox: The New GenerationSince its inception in July
2001, the critically acclaimed SHOWTIME boxing series, ShoBox:
The New Generation has featured young talent matched tough.
The ShoBox philosophy is to televise exciting, crowd-pleasing
and competitive matches while providing a proving ground for
willing prospects determined to fight for a world title. Some
of the growing list of the 67 fighters who have appeared on
ShoBox and advanced to garner world titles includes: Andre
Ward,  Deontay  Wilder,  Erislandy  Lara,  Shawn  Porter,  Gary
Russell  Jr.,  Lamont  Peterson,  Guillermo  Rigondeaux,  Omar
Figueroa, Nonito Donaire, Devon Alexander, Carl Froch, Robert
Guerrero, Timothy Bradley, Jessie Vargas, Juan Manuel Lopez,
Chad Dawson, Paulie Malignaggi, Ricky Hatton, Kelly Pavlik,
Paul Williams and more.


